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You are cordially invited to attend a special lecture on the occasion of World Environment

Day, scheduled for June 5, 2025, at our seminar hall from 12pm onwards.

We look forward to your participation.

| Best regards,
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Note: Class Suspension

All classes will be suspended on June 5, 2025, in observance of World Environment
Day, as we will be hosting a special lecture in the seminar hall. Your participation
is encouraged.



